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To Chevron Canada Business Partners:  

As we approach one year of responding to the COVID-19 pandemic, I am thankful to 

each of you and your teams for your diligence in maintaining a safe and healthy 

workplace. We have been on a learning journey throughout this crisis, and I am pleased 

that the current protocols at our worksites have proven to be effective at minimizing the 

spread of COVID-19.  

We continue to adapt as we learn more about risk areas at our sites following the 

outbreak at our Kaybob Duvernay operations at the end of 2020, and the introduction of 

new, more infectious variants of the COVID-19 virus. That’s why we will add an 

additional step to protect the health and safety of high-risk groups.  

Effective March 15, 2021, workers at a Kaybob Duvernay site in a high-risk group must 

complete a Rapid COVID-19 Antigen Test at the start of their rotational shift.  

The workers at your company have been identified as being included in the high-

risk group. 

High-risk groups 

As outlined in the COVID-19 Testing Policy, high-risk workers are those who: 

• Perform shiftwork and live at camp while working at a Kaybob Duvernay site 

• Are unable to maintain two metres of physical distance from other workers and 

work within a cohort 

• Are in close contact (within two metres) with workers described above for more 

than 15 minutes 

Each worker who will be subject to testing will be notified by their supervisor before 

starting their next rotational shift. All concerns about submitting a COVID-19 Rapid 

https://canada.chevron.com/-/media/canada/work-with-us/documents/covid/IPS-Informed-Consent-for-Rapid-COVID19-Test.pdf
https://canada.chevron.com/-/media/canada/work-with-us/documents/covid/Chevron-Canada-COVID-19-Testing-Policy.pdf


Antigen Test must be brought forward as soon as possible before the worker’s first shift 

following March 15, 2021. Our ability to offer rapid tests to workers in high-risk groups at 

our sites keeps those who live and work in close-proximity safe, while also maintaining 

business continuity.  

Please refer to the COVID-19 Rapid Antigen Test Notice for more information about the 

test, as well as Chevron Canada’s Testing Policy.  

Thank you for your help to keep everyone safe by following the 3Ws: wash your hands, 

watch your distance, wear your mask.  

Stay safe,  

 

Andrea Schnare 

General Manager, Operations and Business Services, Chevron Canada 
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